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Information about Origins of San Antonio College’s Paralegal Studies 
Program 



If you have information about the origins of San Antonio College’s Paralegal 
Studies Program, or have information about Ms. Virginia Jordan Dial’s role in 
establishing the program, please contact Regina Stone-Harris 
at reginastoneharris@yahoo.com or 210-394-1000.  

Ms. Stone-Harris seeks information to complete an attorney profile on Ms. Dial for 
the San Antonio Lawyer magazine. 

 

 

 

Several of our Sustaining Members are set up to 
assist the legal community electronically.  Please 
reach out to them with your needs.  

 Kim Tindall & Associates, A Magna Legal Service Company 

 Texas Medical Legal Consultants, LLC 

 Lexitas 

 Preferred Counsel 
 Veritext 
 Blend Document Technologies 

 Hill Country Litigation Services 

 L.O.R.R. (Law & Order Record Retrieval) 
 Capitol Services 

 County Records.com 

 The Legal Connection  

 

 

SAPA is proud to Spotlight Our Sustaining Member 

TLC - Texas  

The Legal Connection 

In our March 2023 Newsletter 
 

 

mailto:reginastoneharris@yahoo.com


  

  

  

Litigation Support Services for Law Firms 

Record Retrieval; Court Reporting; Process Service; Document 
filing & Retrieval, eNotary and Conference Room Rental. 

Contact us with your specific request:  

855-327-7901 

 

https://tlc-texas.com/


The Legal Connection  

Corporate Office 

8656 W Hwy 71 

Building F, Suite 200 

Austin, Texas 78735 

info@TLC-Texas.com 

Visit The Legal Connection  

 

 

 

Please support SAPA Sustaining Members.   

With their support, we are able to hold awesome 
CLE Seminars and monthly CLE luncheons                

 

 

* * * Membership Renewal Time * * *  

We value our members and look forward to seeing everyone at our events 
throughout 2023.  

https://tlc-texas.com/


 



Candidacy Statements are due on or before April 
14, 2023.  Please send it to President-Elect Diana 
Olack 

  



  



  



  

Register - March CLE  

 

 

 

Paralegal Division – District 5 

In honor of St. Patrick’s Day: “May you have all the happiness and luck that 
life can hold – and at the end of your rainbows, may you find a pot of gold.” 
~ Irish Blessing. 

Exceptional Pro-Bono SERVICE Award NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN: 

PD is currently accepting nominations for its 2023 Exceptional Pro-Bono Service 
Award. This is one of the most prestigious awards presented by PD. If you know 
of someone who has participated in pro bono activities, send in a nomination form 
no later than March 31, 2023. Click here for nomination form: 2023 Exceptional 
Pro-Bono Service Award Nomination Form. 

https://www.saparalegal.org/event-5129901
https://txpd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2023-EXCEPTIONAL-PRO-BONO-SERVICE-AWARD.pdf
https://txpd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/2023-EXCEPTIONAL-PRO-BONO-SERVICE-AWARD.pdf


TEXAS BOARD OF LEGAL SPECIALIZATION EXAM: 

Please join us in applauding the following D5 members who passed the TBLS 
exam: 

Veronica Hernandez - Family Law 

Holly Marie Burch - Oil, Gas and Mineral Law 

We’re very proud of you on this great achievement! CONGRATULATIONS! 

ROUND UP YOUR CLE WITH D5 – THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING! 

YEEHAW! We had an amazing CLE event on February 18, 2023. We would like to 
extend: 

- Special Thanks to our speakers for their thought-provoking topics and insights: 
Judge Rosie Speedlin-Gonzalez, Humberto Garcia, Rachel Reuter, Susi Boss, 
Diana Olack, Kerri Alexander, April Cruz, and Janis Rivera. 

- Thank You to our sponsors LORR and PREFERRED COUNSEL. We could not 
have done it without their support. 

- Many Thanks to our attendees for their great participation throughout the CLE. 
We learned so much from each and every one of you. We look forward to seeing 
you next year. 

- And a big SHOUTOUT to the CLE Committee for their tireless work in planning 
and coordinating the event: Sandy Hartman, Cynthia Garcia, April Cruz, Diana 
Olack, and Susi Boss. You all did a great job!! 

If you missed us this year, wait for 2024! 

I SPY CLE – SAVE THE DATE: 

The TAPS Planning Committee is already hard at work planning for TAPS 2023! 
Mark your calendars for September 27-29, 2023, in Frisco. Please like the 
Facebook page “TAPS BY PARALEGAL DIVISION” and keep up with everything 
you need to know about TAPS 2023. Be watching for details! 

Please contact me with any questions, suggestions, or ideas at: 
District5@txpd.org. 

mailto:District5@txpd.org


Respectfully, 

Pearl Garza 

District 5 Director 

* * * UP COMING EVENTS * * * 



  



  



  



  



  



  

Register - April Sustaining Member Luncheon  

 

 

 

 * * * Looking ahead * * *  

https://saparalegal.org/event-5173999/Registration


  

  

 

 



SAPA OUT IN THE COMMUNITY 

   

 



WELCOME - NALA Study Group  

New Leader - New Location  

Phoebe Glombik 
NALA Liaison 

nala@saparalegal.org 

 
Summer Moon Coffee 

3233 N. St. Mary's 

San Antonio, Texas 78212 

NALA - Up Coming Webinars 
Click Here 

https://nala.org/continuing-education/webinars


  



  

Register for NALA Study Group  

 

 

 

https://saparalegal.org/event-4923598


  

* * * Paralegal Positions * * *  



If you are looking to make a move or just want to checkout new opportunities, see our JOB 

BOARD. 

San Antonio Paralegal Association 

 

Litigation Paralegal 

Germer PLLC - San Antonio, 

TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Feb 28, 2023 

Salary: null Monthly 

Application Deadline: Mar 24, 

2023 

 

Legal Secretary 

Germer PLLC - San Antonio, 

TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Feb 28, 2023 

Salary: null Monthly 

Application Deadline: Mar 24, 

2023 

 

Jr. Paralegal 

Law Firm of Joseph Lassen - San Antonio, 

TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Feb 27, 2023 

Salary: null Hourly 

Application Deadline: 

N/A 

 

Legal Receptionist 

Law Firm of Joseph Lassen - San Antonio, 

TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Feb 27, 2023 

Salary: null Hourly 

Application Deadline: 

N/A 

 

Pre-Litigation Assistant 

Riley & Riley, Attorneys at Law - San 

Antonio, TX 

Part-time 

Posted: Feb 21, 2023 

Salary: null Hourly 

Application Deadline: Mar 

10, 2023 

View More Jobs 

 

https://saparalegal.mcjobboard.net/?utm_source=email&utm_medium=newsletter_generator


SAPA Job Board  

 

 

 

  

https://saparalegal.mcjobboard.net/jobs


   

 



   

 

   

 

The State Bar of Texas Paralegal Division is accepting Membership Applications 
on-line.  
 
Online applications can be processed with payment options by check or money 
order (made payable to the Paralegal Division) or by credit card using an 
American Express, Visa, or Master Card. If paying by check, mail your check 
along with a copy of your membership application to Paralegal Division, P. O. Box 
19163, Amarillo, TX  79114.  Application payments are non-refundable.  



 Important - Active and Associate members must provide your supervising 
attorney's bar number when asked for during the application process, so 
please have it available before beginning. 

 We strongly suggest you apply via a computer that has print capability so 
you can print your application for your records. 

Once you start the application process, be aware that periods of inactivity greater 
than 20 minutes will cause your online session to time out and require that you 
start over, so be sure to have any required information available before you begin. 
Click to Apply Online    

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 

 We are now accepting payments via the Cash App.  
o Just use the Cash tag: $SAParalegal21 
o Registration for luncheon is still required. 

 Would you like SAPA to recognize one of our members for their 
accomplishments? If you ever have something that you want us to share; 
news, events, feedback, a member you would like to recognize or an article 
that you enjoyed, I would be happy to review your entries at 
Newsletter@saparalegal.org. 

 Do not forget to renew your membership and encourage the Paralegals in 
your life to join SAPA or renew their memberships if they have not yet, as 
well. 2020 is going to be a great year to be a member of SAPA and you do 
not want to miss it!  

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/C_hUC2kgyJC0Lpminv4E1?domain=txpd.org


   

 

 


